From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 1:43 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: NSLA Travel

Hi Steve:  This is just to follow up from my travel to Kansas City, MO for the National Summer Learning Association Annual Conference. I just landed!  I received no honoraria, stipends or gift for this visit.  Thanks for all your help,

Liz

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services & Family Engagement Director

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605

312-747-4784 |emcchesn@chipublib.org 


